EXAMPLE:  AWARD LETTER

June 30, 2016

Ms. Dorothy Gale

Toto Consulting

2222 22nd Street

Oz, AZ  99994

RE:
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD FOR ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES FOR THE TOWN OF OZ, STREET IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT (#199-15)
Dear Ms. Gale:

You are hereby notified that the Town of Oz intends to award you the administrative services contract for the above cited project, in the bid amount of $15,000.

To comply with ADOH program requirements, time must be allotted for all participating firms to comment on or protest the Town's decision.  We do not however, anticipate any protests.  Therefore, the contract documents will be sent to you by July 15, 2016.
You must deliver to the Town of Oz two (2) executed and complete contracts within ten (10) days of receiving the contract.  All appropriate documents must be signed by the principals and corporate seals affixed as appropriate.  The Town will return to you one (1) fully executed contract and one (1) will be retained by the Town.  Failure to return the contracts within the time specified will entitle the Town to consider your proposal abandoned and annul this Notice of Intent to Award.

Sincerely,

The Town of Oz

(MAYOR OR TOWN MANAGER)
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